Subject: RE: Music in the Park 2025 Sunday 4 May

Good morning Cassie, to ensure we get the best prices, we are having to confirm up with service providers for MITP
2025 presume we can have the event on 4 May 2025

We thought that a Oasis tribute band would be a good fit for next year headlining slot.

All the best

Michele



